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Name

Sharon and Keith Elkins

Address

2467 Yarmouth Court
Waldorf, Maryland 20602

Phone

(240) 210-5444

Email

elkinskarate@apl.com

Comment

I would like to hear feedback from the commissioners on what they intend to do to help the businesses in Charles
County who are being affected by the legislation that has found many of us having to remove our window coverings
from our businesses. We spent thousands of dollars having them professionally done and now are facing having to
pay to have it all removed. Why are the businesses that are negatively affecting this not being dealt with separately.
Legislation needs to be rewritten to protect those of us who are a good example and have valid reasons for our
window coverings!
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